JOA

SCHOOL CONTACTS WITH NONCUSTODIAL PARENTS

The school district shall comply with all court orders and other
law with respect to the rights of a noncustodial parent (parent
who does not have the legal custody of his/her child) of a
student enrolled in the school district. It shall be the
responsibility of the parents to provide the school district
with the copies of all orders affecting parental rights or the
rights of the parent with respect to the student’s education.
Access to student records by non custodial parents shall be in
accordance with court orders, if any, and Board policy JRA-P.
The school district will maintain in the student’s file all
court orders affecting custody and a designation of the
student’s custodial and noncustodial parents.

See also policy:
JRA-P Procedures and Practices of the School District
Governing the Maintenance, Transfer and
Disclosure of Student Educational Records
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